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Dear Simon,
 
Thank you for letting me know.
 
Donna
 
 
Donna Jones
Police and Crime Commissioner - Hampshire  & Isle of Wight
Chair - National Association of Police & Crime Commissioners 

OPCC, The Long Barn, Dean Estate,
Wickham Road, Fareham, PO17 5BN
Tel: 
Find our news, website and socials here
 
From: Simon Dennis  
Sent: 03 October 2023 18:47
To: Jones, Donna  
Cc: Zoe Metcalfe 
Subject: Chief Constable - North Yorkshire - Forthcoming Vacancy
 
Dear Commissioner Jones and 
 
Zoe is travelling at the moment but has asked to me drop you a line to say thank you for your advice and
feedback in relation to her decision about the timing and details of the North Yorkshire Chief recruitment.
 
She has decided to proceed with a full recruitment and has published her decision this evening, with full
supporting papers – details of which I attach for your information.
 
Commissioner Zoë Metcalfe announces plans for Chief Constable Recruitment - Police, Fire and Crime
Commissioner North Yorkshire (northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk)
 
DN 09/2023 - Chief Constable Vacancy - Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner North Yorkshire
(northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk)
 
Thanks again from Zoe and from me, for your support and counsel on this matter.
 
With kind regards
 



Simon
 
 
Simon Dennis
(he/him)
 

Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer
Office of the Police, Fire & Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire
 
My Working Days are – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday
 
Executive Assistant – 
 

Office of the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire
Harrogate Police Station | Beckwith Head Rd | Harrogate | North Yorkshire | HG3 1FR
 
Telephone: 
Email: info@northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk
Website: http://www.northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk/
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/northyorkspfcc
OPFCC on Twitter: https://twitter.com/northyorkspfcc
 
Regardless of the time or day I sent this email to you, there is no expectation for you to read or respond to my email
outside of your normal working hours, during annual leave or on days you are not contracted to work.
 

*********************************************************************************
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the
exclusive use of the addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the
originator and not necessarily those of the Force. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note
that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email or the information contained is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a
copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the email
and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be
responded to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police
non-emergency number 101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you. 
*********************************************************************************




